
 

The PSACEA Project won 
Erasmus+ Jean Monnet Module 
Grant 

 
 
 

The project European practices on Green Deal: lessons for Ukraine (EUGREEN), conceived 
and headed by the interdisciplinary team of two PSACEA departments – the Department 
of International Economics & Public Management and Administration and the 
Department of Ecology &  Environmental Protection, –  entered the list of winners of one 
of the most prestigious educational programmes in the European Union – the Erasmus+ 
Jean Monnet Modules. 
 

The project proposal was initiated and formulated by an interdisciplinary team of academics 
under the leadership of Prof. Yulia ORLOVSKA, the Head of the Department of International 
Economics & Public Management and Administration, and Prof. Tetyana YAKOVYSHINA, the 
Head of the Department of Ecology & Environmental Protection, with comprehensive 
organizational support from the Сentre for International Education and Cooperation, headed by 
Assoc. Prof. Yuliya DEGTYARIOVA. Assoc. Prof. Veronika CHALA, the Department of 
International Economics & Public Management and Administration, and Kristina DRYGOLA, 
the Head of the PSACEA Council of Young Scientists participated actively in the preparation of 
the proposal. 

Congratulations to the team on winning a grant from the European Union. The team of authors 
have received funding under the Jean Monnet Module Erasmus + program for 2022-2025 to 
develop and implement educational and research activities on European practices on Green 
Deal: lessons for Ukraine (101085133 — EUGREEN). The project received a high rating from 
the European Commission, scoring 90 points out of 100 possible (a total of 70 points was 
required to be eligible for the grant). 
 
This project is designed to encourage students to acquire knowledge about the experience and 
best practices of green economy in the EU countries, as well as about the prospects of green, 
environmentally friendly development of the national economy in Ukraine. Attracting young and 
experienced specialists within the framework of this project will allow developing innovative 
methods in teaching and research on the European experience of green growth. Training in new 
educational disciplines, as well as round tables with representatives of business and local 
authorities, quests, conferences, and publications are planned. The main effects for participants 
are expected to be increased awareness of European studies, which will bring added value in 
their future careers, create prerequisites for the solidarity of society, and support young teachers 
in increasing their professional growth. 
 
Three years of creative, exciting and intense work lie ahead and start this October. We wish the 
team success! 

 


